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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Re: AVAILABILITY OF VISA ON ARRIVAL FACILITY IN THE UNITED 
REPUBLIC TANZANIA 

The Government of the United Republic of Tanzania has not stopped Visa on 
Arrival options. This facility is available at all entry points for eligible travellers.  

However, the Tanzania Immigration Services Department recommends that all 
travellers wishing to visit the United Republic of Tanzania for various purposes 
apply for a Visa in advance through the online portal at: 
https://visa.immigration.go.tz. Applying for a Visa online reduces the clearance 
time and unnecessary delay upon arrival.  

The Department commits itself to providing better services to clients who come to 
Tanzania for various activities.   

Be informed accordingly. 

 

SSI. Paul Mselle 
Chief Spokesperson of the Tanzania Immigration Services Department. 
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